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Hello there! 

I am emailing regarding the Board of Health that will be meeting tomorrow, Friday, Aug 20th 
at 9am to discuss the possibility of requiring in-person NSHE students to provide proof of 
vaccination. 

I would like to submit my comment that I am in favor for students to provide proof of 
vaccination for the safety and well-being of Staff/Faculty and students. 

Thank you, 

Nicholaus Nero, M.S.W 
ASL Instructor 
College of Liberal Arts and Science 
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